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Amy Feehan, center, a fourth-year PhD candidate with the Tulane Brain Institute,
answers questions about her research on treating chronic inflammatory pain during
the 29th annual Health Sciences Research Days, which took place Monday and
Tuesday at the J. Bennett Johnston building on the downtown campus.  UPDATE: The
day's winners are available here.
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